
Take Action to Reduce Coal Dust in Your Community! 
 

1. CALL AND EMAIL Newport News City Council – tell them you want action to address 
coal dust pollution! 

a. Call: 757-926-8618  
b. Email: council@nnva.gov,  

Mayor Jones  jonespd@nnva.gov  
Vice Mayor Bethany  bethanycd@nnva.gov,  
South Representatives: eleyjr@nnva.gov, vicktl@nnva.gov,  
Central Representatives: longcm@nnva.gov,  woodburypp@nnva.gov  
North Representative: harrisml@nnva.gov  
 

c. What to say: 
Dear City Council Members, 
 
Newport News has suffered for decades from coal dust that escapes from 
the coal terminals in Southeast Community. The coal terminals should be 
required to build infrastructure that reduces the coal dust pollution in the 
community. Please take action to protect our community from coal dust. 
 
Thank you, 
[YOUR NAME, ZIP CODE] 
 
[Add your own words! Let them know how coal dust has affected you and 
why it’s important to you that they act on this issue.] 

 
2. SHARE YOUR STORY about how coal dust pollution has affected you: 

a. Fill out the contact form on coaldustkills.com 
b. Post on Instagram with the hashtag #CoalDustKills 

 
3. SPEAK AT CITY COUNCIL meetings – 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of the month at 7pm 

 
4. FILL OUT THE SURVEY to share your feedback on the proposed ordinance to reduce 

coal dust pollution. Visit coaldustkills.com to find the survey. 
 

5. KEEP UP TO DATE with other news and calls to action on the website 
coaldustkills.com  
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